
Dear boys and girls,  
 
Christmas is a very exciting but busy time: the elves are
making toys, the reindeer are practising their sleigh runs,
and I'm preparing my list of who's been good this year.

I need to let the elves know what to make so you must tell
me what you would like as early as possible. I will be at the
Bilbrook Christmas Light Switch-On Event on Friday 24th
November on Bilbrook Village Green from 6:00 pm: you can
bring your letter along to me there or pop it in the post
box next to my sleigh. 

Please be sure to include your full name and address in
your letter so I can write back to you.   

I look forward to delivering your presents on Christmas Eve.
Make sure you go to bed early and don’t forget my mince
pie and a carrot for Rudolph!

Merry Christmas to you all!

A message from
Father Christmas

Father Christmas


